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Dear Parents,  

 

Welcome back to the second half of the summer term! We have lots of exciting events to look 

forward to in the coming weeks – our next whole school learning experience promises to be one of 

our best yet; the finishing touches are being put to sports day plans; rehearsals for the summer 

production are underway; a Forest School day that sees our whole school community enjoying 

learning outside together is in the planning stages. The sun is shining and we have all returned full 

of energy and with a great sense of shared purpose!  

 

I am delighted to be able to share with you the outcome of our recent short OFSTED inspection 

which took place on Tuesday 14th May 2019. The process was a very positive one for our school. It 

was a real privilege to share with the inspector, Bruce Waeland, the journey we have been on over 

the last four years - a time during which we have blossomed into an authentic, exciting learning 

community. We are really proud of our school, all members of our school family and the journey we 

have been on. We look forward to what the future holds and have lots of exciting plans for the 

coming year. 

 

Please do take the time to read the report. There are so many things to celebrate, especially this 

statement about our ethos:  

‘…an unswerving mission to provide an education that enables each pupil to achieve well 

academically, and for them to become confident, caring members of the community… This 

sense of shared purpose permeates every aspect of the school’s work.’ (Ofsted 2019)   

 

There will be an opportunity on Monday 10th June at 2.45pm during Cuppa and Chat to come and 

discuss the report further should you be interested in doing so. We will also be using this 

opportunity to share with you our ‘Fishbourne Learning Map’ which is a document we are developing 

that summarises our vision for our learning community.  

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting on the 10th but would value an opportunity to discuss the 

report, please don’t hesitate to let us know and we will endeavour to provide another opportunity at 

a different time.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Naomi Day  

mailto:office@fishbourneprimary.co.uk

